From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

To: "Michael Alves"

Cc: Oberding. Tomas., EMNRD; Michael Burton; Michael Patterson; Merle Lewis; Ed Hamblin
Subject: RE: Sheridan Monterey Battery 1RP-4477

Date: Wednesday, April 12, 2017 7:49:00 AM

Dear Mr Alves:

Please be advise that all email correspondence are public records. NMOCD reviews delineation workplans and
remediation reports for accuracy and completeness in a timely manner.

NMOCD approves 1RP-4477 for backfilling.

Olivia

From: Michael Alves [mailto:malves@diversifiedfsi.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 8:07 PM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>

Cc: Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD <Tomas.Oberding@state.nm.us>; Michael Burton <mburton@diversifiedfsi.com>;
Michael Patterson <mpatterson@diversifiedfsi.com>; Merle Lewis <merle.lewis@sheridanproduction.com>; Ed
Hamblin <ed.hamblin@sheridanproduction.com>

Subject: RE: Sheridan Monterey Battery 1RP-4477

Mam | did not hear anything thing from you today didn't know if you had time to review. Im sorry if im being
pushy. We submitted this for backfill a month or so ago with a request to send the delineation which we did we have
complied with everything that you have requested. And complied with the work plan down to the littlest detail. Its
making us as a company look very unprofessional and that we can't do our jobs right. 1 understand you may not
have the time and | respect that but can | please give Sheridan some sort of answer as to when we can close this. A
lot of company's don't comply with cleaning up their messes but Sheridan is and it seems to have hit a road block
with this site. | look forward to hearing from you.

Dirt Work/Enviromenatal Foreman
575-631-3364

From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD [mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us]

Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 8:29 AM

To: Michael Alves <malves@diversifiedfsi.com>

Cc: Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD <Tomas.Oberding@state.nm.us>; Michael Burton <mburton@diversifiedfsi.com>
Subject: RE: Sheridan Monterey Battery 1RP-4477

Mr. Alves:

I review documents in the order in which receive them. However, | will attempt to look at all the submitted
information for Sheridan this afternoon.

Olivia

From: Michael Alves [mailto:malves@diversifiedfsi.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 6:38 AM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>

Cc: Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD <Tomas.Oberding@state.nm.us>; Michael Burton <mburton@diversifiedfsi.com>
Subject: Re: Sheridan Monterey Battery 1RP-4477
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Mam we really need to get this closed out for sheriden. The battery is an open hole next to full tanks it's a hazard for
pumper to get into battery and trucks to fill trucks. Can we please get backfill permission.

Michael Alves
Field Supervisor
5756313364

> On Apr 5, 2017, at 10:04 AM, Michael Alves <malves@diversifiedfsi.com> wrote:
>

>

>

> Michael Alves

> Field Supervisor

> 5756313364

>

>> On Apr 5, 2017, at 9:53 AM, Michael Alves <malves@diversifiedfsi.com> wrote:
>>

>> 1RP-4477



